
 

 
Weekly newsletter 

Friday 10th November 2023 
 
 
 
Dear parents and carers, 
 
We’ve had a great week at Emmanuel, with lots going on and lots to look forward to. 
 
Bikeability  
Year 6 thoroughly enjoyed their Bikeability training - having the privilege of welcoming two professionals 
to teach the children how to ride safely and confidently, both in the safety of our playground and out of 
neighbouring roads, is a wonderful thing, and really reminds us of what educating for ‘life in all its 
fullness’ is about.  We are so committed to educating the whole child, and are indebted to Tom and Sam 
for their time and expertise.  
 

It’s a Shellebration! 
Mrs Lubert would like to say, “A huge heartfelt "Thank You" to 
parents and carers for the very generous gift on my reaching 25 
years of service at Emmanuel School.  It was such a lovely surprise 
and much appreciated.”   
Thank you also to the PFE trustees for organising the collection. 
 
Remembrance 
Year 5 attended a special Remembrance Service at Hampstead 
Cemetery today.  They represented our school beautifully, 
embodying our school values of respect and service.  Well done, 
Year 5.  
 
Open Classrooms  

Year 2 kicked us off with the first Open Classroom of the term.  They 

presented to their parents all the different things they had been 

learning about in class.  Thank you to all the parents who attended 

to support their child and the school.  A very fun morning had by 

all I think! 

 

Upcoming Open Classrooms: 

Year 3: Thursday 16th November 9.15 – 9.45 

Year 1: Thursday 23rd November 9.15 – 9.45 

Year 5: Friday 1st December 9.15 – 9.45 

Year 4: Friday 8th December 9.15 – 9.45 

 
Communications 
Well done and thank you to those of you who have signed up to ParentHub.  75% of children have at least 
one parent signed up so it’s a great start, but we need to make it to 100% so that no one misses out on 
any important information.  It is also the platform for Revd Trin at Emmanuel Church to get in contact, 
plus the PFE are trialling it as a communication tool, so please do sign up if you haven’t already. 



 
 
Miss Roscoe and the Emmanuel Team 

 
 
 
Attendance 
Our school target for attendance is 96%.  This week, well done to Year 2!   

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 
 

Class Attendance 

Nursery  78.9% 

Reception 83% 

Year 1 94.5% 

Year 2 98.6% 

Year 3 97.7% 

Year 4 97.5% 

Year 5 92.4% 

Year 6 98.1% 

School  93.5% 



Year 2 Open Classroom 
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 



Diary Dates – click here for our school calendar  
 

 
A word from our vicar 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  
 
We have a few Emmanuel Church dates for your diary for the coming months.  

Sunday 19th November: Daffodil Day  
We have a dream of a bank of daffodils, visible from the Green, in the Springtime. To help make this 
happen we are holding a ‘Daffodil Day’ after the 10.30am service on Sunday 19th November, and we 
need your help! Please bring a packet of daffodils and a little trowel so that you can plant your own … 
we hope to welcome many children to help with the planting.  
Coffee and cake guaranteed! With thanks from your Emmanuel gardeners. 

 

https://www.emmanuel.camden.sch.uk/calendar/?calid=1&pid=3&viewid=1


Sunday 26th November, 10:30: Confirmation Service 

At our 10:30 service our acting Bishop, Bishop Jonathan will confirm a number of children from Years 
5&6. We invite you to come and support your fellow pupils as they take this important step on their 
Christian journey.  
 
A new opportunity for your child!  
I would love to involve the children more in the planning of our Monday Church services. To this end, 
we would like to start a worship planning group in school.  If your child would like to meet with me 
once a half term to discuss ideas for our Monday Church service (this could involve music, themes, 
prayers, reflections, AV), please email me on the above address, or let Miss Roscoe know. 
 
Revd Trin 

 
 

School visionaries 
Congratulations to these children for showing our school vision and values this week:  

From Alpha to Omega - life in all its fullness. (John 10:10)  
 
 
Ioannis and Aurora in Nursery 
Sarah and Teddy! in Reception  
William & Simi in Year 1   
Leon O and Elsi in Year 2   
Athina and louisa in Year 3  
Ida and Noah Year 4  
Shayan and Ben K Year 5 
Natalie In Year 6  

 
 

 
 

 
 



 

New Autumn-term Class Reps for our Emmanuel Express pupil 

newspaper! 

To help write our December edition of the Emmanuel Express we are delighted to announce that the following 

children volunteered and were selected as Class Reps. They will help write for the newspaper and encourage 

their class friends to also share their articles, games or stories.  They 

are: 

Year 2 – Alex and Layla   Year 5 – Mia and Alex Z 

Year 3 – Cosima, Dhilan and Louisa  Year 6 – Leyla and Micah 

Year 4 – Gideon and Maisie 

 

The team, who have recently had their first meeting to talk about 

ideas, will be helped by the Newspaper Managers Tom, Marie, 

Campbell and Sarup from year 6.  

We always remind the children that any pupil can write for the 

newspaper; they don’t have to be on the team. This can be done in 

Golden Time and given to their Class Rep or done at home by 

uploading it to the Emmanuel Express Google Classroom. Every child 

should have this on their Google Classroom homepage once they 

have accepted it.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

We look forwarded to sharing this special Christmas edition later in the term!  

Mrs Watkins  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Supporting our pupils’ Mental Health and Wellbeing  

Professional MH services available for parents and carers 

NCL Waiting Room was produced with the help and input of young people, families and professionals. It aims to be a 
'one-stop shop' for information on specialist mental health services, community groups, emotional wellbeing and self-care 
resources. It allows young people and their parents or carers to search for, filter and share resources based on their 
needs and preferences. NCL Waiting Room will continue to grow and develop.  

 

A new NHS website, packed with emotional wellbeing and mental 
health information and resources, has been launched to help young 
people and families, as well as professionals working with them, to 
navigate support options. 
 

 

https://67aa.educdn.net/e/zyuma/LYz2ca?__$u__&nk=NjU0Mzk2OGRkYmM1MTUyZGEyNmFmNzc1LGwud2F0a2luc0BlbW1hbnVlbC5jYW1kZW4uc2NoLnVrOjo6Y3F4ZGRzZ3I3YXphbXE2eg..
https://67aa.educdn.net/e/zyuma/Lr6s9r?__$u__&nk=NjU0Mzk2OGRkYmM1MTUyZGEyNmFmNzc1LGwud2F0a2luc0BlbW1hbnVlbC5jYW1kZW4uc2NoLnVrOjo6Y3F4ZGRzZ3I3YXphbXE2eg..


 



 

 



 


